Directorate of Technical Education, Madhya Pradesh

4™ Floor, Satpuda Bhawan, Bhopal-462004
Ph. 0755-2576751, Website :www.mptechedu.org, E-Mail : dte5.planning@mp.gov.in

No./Planning/05/M/2022/ G4/ Bhopal, Dated: /6//5/2022
To.
Principal Director

1. MITS Gwalior
2. SGSITS Indore
3. SATI Vidisha

1. Engineering College Jabalpur

Ujjain Engineering College Ujjain

Rewa Engineering College Rewa

IG Engineering College Sagar

Nowgaon Engineering College Nowgaon
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Subject— Visit of students to II'T Indore for academic session 2022-23
Ref: MoU between DTEMP and IIT Indore dated 26/04/022
---000---

Dear Sirs,

This is with reference to the MoU signed by DTEMP with IIT Indore where in a batch of
40 students plus two faculty members may visit IIT Indore during academic session 2022-23.
The number of visits may be planned after mutual discussion with Dean Resources Generation,
IIT Indore. One day’s tour may include visits to the laboratory facilities and Learning Resource
Center. Students will able to visit any lab of their choice. For using lab facilities, please book the
slot available online or via mutual consent. Full access to students will be available at Learning
Resource Centre.

Please contact Dean Resource Generation IIT Indore at email-id dorg@iiti.ac.in for
further clarification (0731-6603481). Kindly share the tour and batch details at
dtemp.placement(@gmail.com latest by first week of September 2022.

Approved by Commissioner Technical Education

Wi

(Dr. Mohan Sen)
Additional Director & Office Head,
Technical education MP, Bhopal
Endt. No./Planning/05/M/2022/ €42 Bhopal, Dated: /6 / & 12022

Copy to for information:-
1. PA to Principal Secretary Technical Education , Skill Development& Employment
. Director [IT Indore for necessary information

2
3. Dean Resource Generation, IIT Indore for facilitating the visit by state run engg colleges.
4. PA to Commissioner Technical Education Madhya Pradesh. Aﬁ‘ﬁg\/\\”’

Additional Director & Office Head,
Technical education MP, Bhopal
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